From: I

To: Roberts, Ali
Subject: Restrop Farm Bridle Path 104
Sent: 08/07/2025 23:22:49

Dear Ali,

| am writing to you in support of the proposed diversion of the 104 path at Restrop Farm. | use the permissive path
several times a week both on foot and as a horse rider. The permissive path is significantly more convenient in respect of
gates, driveway, dogs and cars than the original path and much more comfortable to use, as | do not impose on the
privacy of the Farmhouse. In addition, the permissive path is beautifully maintained all through the year.

Please feel free to contact me if needed in respect of supporting the proposed diversion.
Kind regards
Caroline Hill

- Bagbury Lane, Purton



